
October 2024 

Re: Ownership and Control Information Change Notification Reminder 

Dear Provider: 

Kaiser Permanente (KP) may have previously notified you of requirements imposed on KP by law 

and asked you to disclose ownership and control information. We would like to thank you for your 

collaboration with that effort.  

In accordance with regulatory requirements detailed in the Medi-Cal Program Compliance exhibit to your 

Healthcare Services Agreement with Kaiser Foundation Hospitals and/or The Permanente Medical Group, 

Inc., we ask that you notify KP if you have a change in the ownership and control information you 

previously provided.   

Please contact KP at KP-NCAL-Provider@kp.org to obtain reporting instructions for such notification. 

Thank you. 

Elizabeth Reno 

Elizabeth Reno 

Executive Director 

Medi-Cal Regulatory and Special Programs (MRSP) 

EXP 12.31.99 
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